
Nikki R. Haley
Governor

State of Soutlj Carolina
Ota of tlje (^obernor

1205 Pendleton Street 
Columbia 29201

May 17, 2013

Mrs. Ashley Gross
Business and Labor Reporter, KPLU Radio
2601 4th Avenue, Suite 150
Seattle, Washington 98121

Dear Mrs. Gross,

On April 25, 2013, our office received your Freedom of Information Act request for “all emails 
from [Governor Haley] and addressed to [Governor Haley] that contain the words Boeing and 
777 or 777X sent in the past year”.

Please be advised that our office does not possess any records responsive to your request.

Sincerely,

Rebecca Schimsa
Counsel’s Office


